
Oak Ridge High School

Class of 2024
Cap/Gown, Annoucements, & Grad Swag Ordering Info

Herff Jones      ~     herffjones.com

Cap/Gown orders can be placed online or in-person.
Herff Jones reps will be on campus to take in-person orders during all lunch shifts
on Wednesday, February 14 & Thursday, February 15, 2024.
Packages are available.  If you are ordering JUST the cap/gown/tassel, it is $64.20. 
Caps/Gowns should be ordered by February 15, 2024 to ensure delivery by the
graduation date.
Grad swag, announcements, etc. will be delivered to ORHS in April and distributed
during lunches.
Cap/Gown orders will be delivered to ORHS and picked up after seniors' last final
exam on Thursday, May 16, 2024.

Want to see the full list of
graduation products?  

Graduation annoucements,
thank you notes, etc.

Just ordering cap, gown, & tassel?  
Scroll to the bottom.


